	North League Junior High Basketball 2021
(Curlew, Nespelem, Northport and Republic)

	

	Tues./Nov. 9
-Curlew@Northport
-Nespelem@Republic
	Wed./Nov. 10
Curlew@Republic
	Fri. /Nov. 12
Curlew@Nespelem

Sat. /Nov. 13
-Nespelem@Northport
-Curlew@Republic

	


	Tues./Nov. 16
Republic@Northport
	Thurs./Nov. 18
-Northport@Curlew
-Republic@Nespelem
	Sat./Nov. 20
-Northport@Nespelem(2)
-Republic@Curlew

	

	
Tues/Nov 23
-Republic@Northport
-Nespelem@Curlew

	

	

	
	

	



Dear Families:
I hope you are well and safe.  Due to COVID-19, our Girls and Boys Basketball season has changed from the format in previous seasons.  I want to update you regarding the recent changes for the 2021 basketball season.  
1. No spectators at all home games for Girls and Boys Basketball.

2. Spectators are allowed at all away games.  People in attendance need to wear a face covering at all times and keep a social distance with the exception of family and friends arriving together.  Family and friends can sit together; however, they need to wear a facial covering while in attendance.

3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Games during the week are at 3:30pm.  Games on Saturday are at 11:00am.

4. The games scheduled for 11/05 and 11/06 have been postponed and will be reschedule if time allows.  Our first game for the season is scheduled for 11/09 at Republic.

We are collaborating with the athletic directors from the schools we are playing in order to arrange as many games and people in attendance for our Nespelem Eagles.  Please let me know if you have any questions concerning our basketball season.  I can be reached at 1(509)634-4541 ext.120 or rfrescas@nsdeagles.org.  I want to thank you for your patience during this time.  It is greatly appreciated.

Respectfully,

Ron Frescas

Ron Frescas
Nespelem School District Athletic Director
